
From: Godfrey, Rob <RobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov>
To: Adams, Chaney <ChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov>

Date: 6/11/2015 3:38:38 PM
Subject: FW: E. Coli Outbreak in Greenwood County

 
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Cody Alcorn [mailto:Cody.Alcorn@foxcarolina.com] 

Sent: Thursday, June 11, 2015 1:02 PM

To: chaney@nikkihaley.com; Godfrey, Rob

Subject: Fw: E. Coli Outbreak in Greenwood County

Importance: High
 
Following up on out request last night.


Thanks! 


Cody

From: Cody Alcorn

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 5:08:05 PM

To: robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Subject: Fw: E. Coli Outbreak in Greenwood County
 
I'm not sure if you would be the one to possibly answer this email. Thanks for any help. 

Cody 

From: Cody Alcorn

Sent: Wednesday, June 10, 2015 4:17 PM

To: chaney@nikkihaley.com
Subject: E. Coli Outbreak in Greenwood County
 
Hi Chaney,
 
I hope you’re doing well. Just a couple of quick questions. Is the Governor monitoring the situation in Greenwood 
County regarding DHEC’s investigation into the outbreak that has killed one little boy already and now 8 are sick with 
two now hospitalized?
 
A lot of parents are worried DHEC once again dropped the ball on notifying parents about situation especially after 
news today that the bacteria was found back in May. Many are asking if Miles Mayfield’s death could have been 
prevented if parents were notified earlier on.
 
Can we get a statement from the Governor about the situation unfolding and the concern these parents have tonight 
with DHEC?
 
Thanks,
 
Cody Alcorn
FOX Carolina News
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This electronic message, including any attachments, may contain proprietary, confidential or privileged 
information for the sole use of the intended recipient(s). You are hereby notified that any unauthorized 
disclosure, copying, distribution, or use of this message is prohibited. If you have received this message in 
error, please immediately notify the sender by reply e-mail and delete it.


